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Dear Members, 

HAPPY EASTER TO ALL! 

        
        *************** 

New COP for Florida: The First and Second Readers of First Church of 
Christ, Scientist, Winter Park have appointed Michael Fletcher as the new 
COP for Florida. His email address is florida@compub.org and his 
telephone number is 352-734-0687.  Our assistant COP will be appointed 
soon. 
          
                  **************** 

Metaphysical Committee is working with Hymn 196, 2nd verse. We too 
can support their work: 

 “Let all that now divides us  Remove and pass away, 
   Like shadows of the morning  Before the blaze of day. 
   Let all that now unites us  More sweet and lasting prove, 
   A closer bond of union, In a blest land of love.” 
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        *************** 

Reading Room: The Board and the Librarian are lovingly asking everyone 
to not remove anything from the Reading Room without advising an 
attendant or an usher. If you use any materials during your visit, please 
return them before you leave. Sentinels and Journals are placed out for 
those who come in to read and study, and should not be removed. But, 
they can be purchased if you want to take them home. The Lending 
Library is open at the same hours as the Reading Room and includes many 
books that can be borrowed and taken home. Thanks for your 
cooperation.  
   
             ************** 

Visit the Bulletin Board: The Bulletin Board is wealth of knowledge.  
Items that we do not announce from the desk are placed there. You can 
find information on lectures and on how to access them online.  There is 
a great deal on Christian Science nursing facilities and Visiting Christian 
Science nurses.  The Principle Foundation flyers are also available on the 
bulletin board for those who might need nursing or financial help.  

There are always requests for benevolence from other Christian Science  
organizations and our local community.  You can find these on the Bulletin 
Board as well as in the yellow folder on the desk in the lobby.  Hope you 
will take time to visit. 

                                            *************** 

This month’s inspirational article is from the January 1991 issue of The 
Christian Science Journal written by Emilio Angelo Eduardo Castroman: 

Ask—persistently  

         *************** 
      
As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services. 

With loving best wishes,

https://journal.christianscience.com/issues/1991/1/109-1
https://journal.christianscience.com/shared/view/1m0jlvseoc8?s=e

